
 
Address:ϳ Eastbourne Grove, Heaton, Bolton BL1 ϱTR 

Mail will be redirected to SToC school until further notice 
 

 

Office hours:   Mon - Fri (10.30-12.30)  
 
 

Phone Number:    01Ϯ0ϰ ϱϮϰϱϵϳ / 01204 4ϵϳ0ϲϴ 
the old number above,  calls will shortly no longer be redirected. 
Please start using the new number (in Bold)  

 
 

Office email:  office@stcuthberts.org.uk 
 
 

Newsletter:  newsletter@stcuthberts.org.uk 

PleaVe remember in \oXr pra\erV….. 
 

All iŶ ǇŽƵƌ familieƐ Θ ƚhŽƐe Žf ŽƵƌ  
ƉaƌiƐhiŽŶeƌƐ ǁhŽ aƌe Ɛick ͙. 
 

Remembeƌ all ƚhŽƐe  
ǁhŽ haǀe  
died ƌeceŶƚlǇ͙. 
 
 

All ƚhŽƐe ǁiƚh 
AŶŶiǀeƌƐaƌieƐ aƚ ƚhiƐ Ɵme 
͙   
 

Ugo & Judith Umeadi  
     Wedding Anniversary  
Kath Longworth RIP   Birthday  
Harry Melnyczuk RIP  Anniversary  
Roy Daniels    Anniversary  
James Corcoran    Lately Dead 
Jude T Whittle   Anniversary  
Patricia Morgan    Lately Dead 
Deceased members of the:  
Cronin & Burton Families   RIP 
 

Deceased members of the:  
Jowitt & Robinson Families  RIP  

 

11Wh SXQda\ LQ OUdLQaU\  TLPe 
 13  JXQe 2021 

 

 Contact Details for Fr Chris: 
christopher.gorton@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Phone: 01204 ϱϴϳϵϵϲ 

Parish Website  www.stcuthberts.org.uk 

The PariVh LiWXrg\  
foU Whe EleYenWh Week in OUdinaU\ Time  

MRQda\  
JXQe 14 

TXeVda\  
JXQe 15 

WedQeVda\  
JXQe 16 

TKXUVda\  
JXQe 17 

 FULda\  
JXQe 18 

SaWXUda\  
JXQe 19 

SXQda\  
JXQe 20 

WHHNda\ WHHNda\ WHHNda\ WHHNda\ WHHNda\ WHHNda\  12WK WeeN  
OUdLQaU\ 

NR  
SeUYLce  MaVV MaVV 

MaVV 
 

SacUaPeQW Rf 
RecRQcLOLaWLRQ 

afWeU PaVV 

VLgLO  
MaVV 

 
4.45 ²  
5.15 SP 

SacUaPeQW Rf 
RecRQcLOLaWLRQ 

MaVVeV 
 
 

9.30 aP 
SW JRVeSK 

 
& 

11.15aP 
SW TKRPaV  

Rf 
CaQWeUbXU\ 

MaVV 

 10.00 aP 10.00 aP 10.00 aP 5.30 SP 10.00 aP 

 
TKRPaV  

Rf  
CaQWeUbXU\  St Joseph St Joseph 

TKRPaV  
Rf  

CaQWeUbXU\  
TKRPaV  

Rf  
CaQWeUbXU\  

The Annual Mission Mass in the Salford Diocese, will take 
place on Saturday June 1ϵth, at 3p.m. at St John's Cathedral, 
Chapel St, Salford Mϯ ϱLL. All are welcome. The Mass will also 
be live-streamed at churchservices.tv/salfordcathedral 
 
MISSIO APF-MILL HILL The total collection for St Cuthbert’s 
Parish, raised by the Spring Collection 2021, from the Red 
Mission Boxes, including the Brown envelopes, was 
£1,44ϱ.ϲϵ.  Sincere thanks to all members, collectors and 
direct donors and to all who make their donations by Gift-Aid.  
Thank you for your prayers and generous financial support of 
the Mill Hill Missionaries, working with many of the poorest 
and most vulnerable communities, in countries across the 
world, including India, where there are many additional 
challenges, caused by the Corona Virus Pandemic.  Please find 
out more about the work of MISSIO at missio.org.uk Please 
contact Norman Shard for enquiries at St Joseph’s, and 
Bernadette Robinson at St Thomas of Canterbury 

 

 
TKe GRd ZKR SSeaNV WKURXgK MaUN 

 
AV ZH UHWXUQ WR OUdLQaU\ TLPH aIWHU PHQWHcRVW, WKH 

DHSaUWPHQW IRU FRUPaWLRQ LV SOHaVHd WR RIIHU IRXU RQOLQH HYHQLQJV 
RQ WKH GRVSHO accRUdLQJ WR MaUN. 
 
TKH LaVW cRXUVH; 
 
WHdQHVda\ 16 JXQH 2021 ± The LLWWOe PeRSOe LQ MaUN (ZLWK FU 
MLcKaHO WLQVWaQOH\ SDB)  
 
EacK SUHVHQWaWLRQ ZLOO bH IURP 7.00 WR 8.30 SP aQd ZLOO LQcOXdH 
WLPH IRU dLVcXVVLRQ aQd TXHVWLRQV. TKH\ aUH RIIHUHd IUHH RI cKaUJH.  
TR UHVHUYH a SOacH RQ RQH RU aOO WKH HYHQLQJV aQd WR UHcHLYH WKH 
ZRRP OLQN LQ adYaQcH, SOHaVH HPaLO formation@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

Thank you so much 
for your generous 
donation of  
ϲ0 backpacks and for 
supporting Mary’s Meals.  
Mary’s Meals normally 
serves nutritious meals in 
school to children living in 
1ϵ of the world’s poorest 
countries, giving them the energy and opportunity to gain an 
education that can one day be their ladder out of poverty. 
Amid the Covid-1ϵ pandemic, we are determined that our 
work won’t stop. We are continuing to safely distribute meals 
to children at school where possible, or at home for those who 
are not yet able to return to the classroom. 
Your generous donation will ensure children in Malawi can 
make the most of their lessons and realise their full potential. 
It is an incredible sight to see the faces of children beam with 
joy when they receive the backpacks.  
For many, it will be the first gift they will have received and 
items such as pens, books and basic clothing become their 
most treasured possessions in the world. 
Jack Chilenje, who volunteers at Chimbaluka School in Malawi, 
says: “Just the porridge alone gives us hope as many of us are 
finding it very difficult to provide food for our children 
“These backpacks are really telling us all in this community not 
to lose that hope.͟ 
Together, we are bringing the hope of a brighter future to so 
many children. I thank you, with all my heart, on behalf of the 
children who eat Mary’s Meals.  

Daniel AdamƐ EǆecƵƟǀe Diƌecƚoƌ͕ MaƌǇ’Ɛ MealƐ UK 

Hanging Baskets 
Message from Ken Hogg: 

 
“Many, many thanks to St. Cuthbert 
Parishioners, who came to my front garden 
to buy hanging baskets despite the 
lockdown and restrictions.  We raised an 
amazing sum of £1,ϴϮϮ.00 all in aid of 
Bolton Hospice, a worthy cause.͟ 
 

And a big thank you to Ken, of course! 

Wh\ not be like Eleanor and 
help in such a useful project. 
There Zill be plent\ of fund 
raising events for Mar\’s Meals 
in the near future and Ze feel 
that this is a project that our 
\oung parishioners could get 
involved Zith once the virus is 
under control . Ask \our Mum & 
Dad, \our teacher or someone 
at church. Keep an e\e out for 
our ne[t appeal. 

MLOeV WKaW MaWWeU 
Fr. Chris is taking part in this Caritas 
event! Please donate and go to  
JustGiving.com ; in the search box 
enter ChƌiƐ GŽƌƚŽŶ and his name and charity will come 
up.  The site is secure. 

mailto:formation@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
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